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Monday 11th March 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Year 6 Pupils 
 
As in previous years, our current Year 6 pupils will have the opportunity to purchase a 
Leavers’ Hoodie as a memento of their time with us here at Bishop Cornish.  In the past we 
have placed orders in the summer term.  This year, however, our supplier has offered us a 
discount of 10% if we place our order before the end of March. 
 
The hoodie will be purple, with our school logo on the front, and ‘Leavers 19’ on the back, 
with all the children’s names making up the body of the ‘19’. 
 
The cost of the hoodie will be approximately £15.50-18.50 depending on the size ordered.  
The children will be trying sample hoodies this week in class to ensure that they order the 
correct size. 
 
If you would like to order a hoodie please complete the slip below and return by the end of 
the week so we can place the order in plenty of time to take advantage of the discount being 
offered. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Mr Hill 
 

 
Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodie 

 
My child ……………………………………………  would like a Leavers’ Hoodie in size: 
 
Age 9-11 
Age 12-13 
Adult Small 
Adult Medium 
Adult Large 
 
(please indicate required size) 
 
Please ensure my child’s full name (forename and surname) appears on the Hoodie as 
follows: 
………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………..  Date……………………. 

 
 


